United States Senate

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20510

March 18, 1977

Ms. Judy Schilling, Editor The Rural Tribune Rural Awareness Project 546 E. Baseline Hillsboro, Or. 97123

Dear Ms. Schilling:

I appreciate your writing to me concerning a Community
Services Administration decision to defund Urban Planning Aid, Inc.,
Cambridge, Massachusetts.

Because of the controversy surrounding the CSA decision, I forwarded your correspondence to Mr. Angel Rivera, Associate Director for Operations, at C.S.A. for his full review and consideration.

Currently the C.S.A. Counsel's Office is waiting for a court date to resolve the matter.

With best regards,

Singerely,

Edward M. Kennedy.